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Solar Bench Project: I met with Steve Wetz, safety services director, on October 13. We chose a site 
behind the Armory, adjacent to the bike path and the parking lot. The bench will be placed between the 
bicycle repair station and the river, allowing for river views while in use. Steve estimates that it will be 
installed before the holidays.

What would you think about trying to get media coverage for the installation if Steve can give us an 
exact date?

The bench site (Sorry—I cannot get the picture to flip.):
 

Pollinator Habitat: 
• At Andrew Clovis's suggestion, we will be extending the shrub border at the base of the habitat. 
• After discussion with Steve Wetz and 4th Ward council member Geoff Schenkel, the 

coordinating committee will be submitting a request for accessibility improvements at the site, 
specifically staircase replacement, the creation of an ADA-compliant paved path from the 
Harmar River Trail to the site, and seating. Geoff reported that some ARPA funds remain, and 
Steve suggested that the Eagle Scout program may want to become involved. 

Rebecca Phillips


